From: Matthew M

To: Water Draft Permit Comment; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: C&H hog facility
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:29:29 PM

I request that C&H hog facility be denied a permit. In today's world of 7 billion
people it is difficult sometimes on where to draw the line of economy versus natural
protection. The issue is the right of the hog farm owner to operate the farm without
government regulation versus the rights of the taxpayers of the entire country to
keep this national river all natural. There is only one Buffalo River. It is our duty and
obligation to keep the Buffalo National River watershed clean. | am concerned about
the risk the ADEQ is taking by allowing the farm to operate on karst near the Buffalo
National River. | request that C&H hog facility be denied a permit.

Matthew Mire
1241 N Oakland Ave apt 101
Fayetteville, AR 72703
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